[bookmark: _GoBack]During the planning and development for the Regional Caregiver Forums, the planning group discussed the subject of legal updates for caregivers, and whether the Forums would be the right venue for providing this information. Instead, it was decided to offer this information to the aging network through a three-part webinar series that would be recorded. The topics included: (1) the CARE Act, (2) Paid Family Leave for Caregivers, and (3) Patients’ Rights. There were over 80 professionals that participated in each Webinar training. 
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